
  Intern Profile: 
 

Michael Nock 
 

Michael is a rising junior at Fordham University, majoring in Applied Accounting and Finance. 

Michael is the accounting and finance intern at McGregor for Summer 2024. After graduation, he 

would like to move to New York City, perusing a career in business operations or management. 

After completing this internship, Michael found himself being more interested in the operational 

side of business, rather than the financial side of business.  

Michael was interested in interning at McGregor for a few reasons. To start, he was attracted to 

the opportunity to gain experience in both fields of finance and accounting to help better guide 

his career path for the future. He was also interested in learning about business, finance, and 

accounting in a non-profit environment. McGregor was the perfect fit for Michael when he was 

told of all that he was going to learn over the summer.  

Some of the projects that Michael worked on include revenue and expense analysis, reconciling 

the cash at the month’s end, and optimizing Medicaid mail using AI to scan and pull information 

from each mail item. He is happy to gain experience in the different forms of business to narrow 

down the careers he is interested in and would be happy with in the future.  

 

Thank you for your time here at McGregor, Michael, and best of luck to you in the future! 

 

 


